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NOTICE OF CANDIDATE FILING FOR 2024 MUNICIPAL ELECTION

Notice is hereby given that candidate filings for the City of Sherburn elected offices will begin on
July 30, 2024 and continue until August 13, 2024. Anyone wishing to become a candidate must be a
U.S. Citizen, be at least 21 years of age on assuming office, and be a qualified voter in the State of
Minnesota.

Municipal positions to be filled at the November Election are:
Mayor — open for 2-year term beginning January 1, 2025 and ending December 31, 2026
Councilmember - open for 4-year term beginning January 1, 2025 and ending December 31, 2028
Councilmember — open for 4-year term beginning January 1, 2025 and ending December 31, 2028

You may file at City Hall, 21 E. 1 Street, during regular business hours beginning July 30, 2024,
through Augusts 13, 2024. Regular business hours are Monday-Thursday 7:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. and
Friday 7:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. Exception: filing will continue until 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, August 13,
2024. A $2.00 filing fee must accompany the application.

Andrea Ballard
Deputy City Clerk
July 18, 2024



